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The Benevolent Society flags new operating structure for 
disability services 
 The Benevolent Society has written to staff confirming plans to introduce a proposed “new operating model 
for Disability Services”. 

The CPSU NSW received advice on Tuesday afternoon that TBS would provide the union with formal 
notice of the proposed changes but, as of the afternoon of Wednesday 10 April, nothing has been 
forthcoming. 

The CPSU NSW will make representatives available for the meetings and will endeavour to have 
representatives at each location to assist staff. We will provide further updates as more information 
becomes available. 

Currently, your existing conditions of employment are guaranteed until at least 31 July 2019 and will 
remain enforceable until legally varied in accordance with Fair Work Act 2009. 

What can I do in the meantime? 

If you have any questions, please contact our Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679 or email 
membersupport@psa.asn.au. 

If you don’t have a local Delegate and would like to become more involved with the CPSU NSW and your 
workplace, please contact your CPSU NSW Organiser or the Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679. 

Ask your colleagues to stand with you by joining CPSU NSW today. They can JOIN ONLINE at 
www.cpsunsw.org.au/join  
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